
CITY OF LANSING TRAFFIC ADVISORY:

River trail between kruger's landing and crego
park to be temporarily closed to trail-users

Starting on Monday, July 18, 2022, the River Trail will be closed to all trail-users between Kruger's Landing and Crego Park for
bridge repairs. The project is expected to last for approximately two weeks. Trail-users are encouraged to seek alternate routes
during the time of the closure. For more information, please contact the Public Service Department at 517-483-4456.


